
Friday 3rd May 2024 

@StMarys_SW8 

7 St Joseph's Street, SW8 4EN           0207 622 5460          admin@st-marys-pri.wandsworth.sch.uk 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
May is the month of Mary and the Church asks us to pray the Rosary during this month.  
St Mary’s, Sacred Heart  and Holy Ghost will be joining together for a virtual Rosary on Friday mornings and on 
Tuesday they will join schools across the Archdiocese for a virtual Rosary celebration led by Archbishop John.  
 
Thursday is also the Feast of the Ascension. The children in years 2-6 will be joining the 10am Parish Mass at Our 
Lady of Mount Carmel. Parents are of course  welcome.  
We will be holding a family Rosary group at 9am led by Deacon Michael on the 21st May in the Prayer garden. 
Again families are most welcome. 
 
We wish you all a happy and safe bank holiday weekend-see you all on 
Tuesday! 

RUN BATTERSEA RUN 2024 

Over 100 children registered to take part in the Run Battersea Run event on 

Sunday 28th April. Children from Nursery right through to Y6 took on the 

1km & 2km challenge at Battersea Park’s Millennium Arena.  

 Thank you and well done to all of the children and adults that took part. 

A special thank you to the staff and parents who volunteered to help the 

organisation of the event! 

We are hoping to have raised over £5,000 for Playground equipment for 

both playgrounds!! 

Our Mission Statement 

 

‘A man took a grain of mustard seed 

and sowed it in his field. Indeed the 

seed is smaller than all other seeds 

but when it is grown, it is greater than 

the herbs, and becomes a tree, so 

that the birds of the air come and 

lodge in its branches’ 

Matthew 13.31 

Wednesday Word 

 

The Wednesday word this week is LOVE 

 

“The families strength lies in its capacity 

to love and to teach how to love. Let us 

ask the Lord for the grace to love every-

one” 

Pope Francis 
 



Date Event 

Tuesday 7th May Y4 to Apple at BPS 

Thursday 9th May Y2 parents optional SATs meeting 

Thursday 9th May Ascension Mass 

Monday 13th May KS2 SATs start 

Thursday 16th May Y3 Mass at OLMC 

Friday 17th May Y6 TFL travel workshop (pm) 

Tuesday 21st May Y3 Schools to Market workshop 

Thursday 23rd May Y4 class assembly 

Thursday 23rd May Y2 Mass at OLMC 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st May HALF TERM 

Monday 3rd June Inset day – school will be closed to all 

Thursday 6th June Y3 class assembly 

Thursday 13th June Y2 class assembly 

Thursday 13th June Y6 mass at OLMC 

Thursday 20th June Y1 class assembly 

Thursday 20th June EYFS mass at OLMC 

Friday 21st June Y3 trip to Farm 

Thursday 27th June YR class assembly 

Thursday 27th June St Peter & St Paul Mass at OLMC 

Friday 28th June Multi Cultural Evening 

Tuesday 2nd July Y5 Maths tournament at Emanuel School 

Wednesday 3rd July  Y6 to Imperial War Museum  

Thursday 4th July Y5 to Kew Gardens 

Thursday 4th July Y2 Mass at OLMC 

Monday 8th July Y4 Battersea Park Cricket Tournament  

Wednesday 10th July Market Day at Whole Foods Clapham Junction 

Wednesday 10th July Y6 Production 

Friday 12th July EYFS/KS1 Sport’s Day 

Thursday 18th July Y6 mass at OLMC 

Wednesday 24th July Last day of term- end of the academic year 

Key Dates – Summer Term 2024 

Class Date Time 

Nursery Tuesday 14th May 9am 

Reception Friday 17th May 9am 

Year 1 Thursday 16th May 9am 

Year 2 Thursday 9th May 9am 

Year 3 Wednesday 15th May 9am 

Year 4 Monday 13th May 9am 

Year 5 Wednesday 8th May 3.30pm 

Year 6 Wednesday 22nd May 3.30pm 

Writing Family Learning Summer 2024 



 

KS1 and KS2 Maths  

Challenge! 

KS1 challenge  

KS2 challenge 





 



 





 

Due to a recent surge in Measles cases in       

London, we have been asked to share the        

following information. 





 



 

May 2024 

 

May begins amidst the joy of Eastertide and there is more re-
joicing at the end of the month when Christians celebrate the 

coming of the Holy Spirit and the birthday of the Church at 
Pentecost. 

 
 

May is also known as ‘The Month of Our Lady’, a time to re-
member that Mary is Jesus’ mother and our mother too. 

This newsletter shares some of the content children will experi-

ence in school throughout May and suggests ways for you to 

engage with them about it. We hope it is a useful resource for 

your family prayer time. 

 

 

To read the May 2024 newsletter please click this link here-  

 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-

newsletter/ 

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/
http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/

